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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB Representative 
Subject: Language of the Family (10.8) 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks LC for this proposal. We agree with the proposal and all suggested changes. 
 
We also concur with the ACOC recommendation to use “language of a family” rather than 
“language of the family” in RDA 10.8.1.1 
 
 


